No. EDN-HE(21)A(4)4/2013-V
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Tel:0177-2653120Extn.234 E.mail:genbr@rediffmail.com, Fax:2812882

Dated Shimla-1 the December; 2013
To 7
l. All the Dy. Directors of Higher Education in, j.
Himachal Pradesh. [ 55 p—
2. All the Principals, ’;E_'j'f 10 DEC 101
Govt. Colleges / Govt. Skt. Colleges /Pvt. Colleges in,
Himachal Pradesh.
o =7 . \ 'I
Subject:- Regarding Celebration of “Quami Ekta Week” from 19-25" November, 2013.
Memo,

This 1s with reference to letter No. Home-C(F)8-2/2000-111, dated 26-11-2013,
received from the Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh, on the subject cited above & to inform you

that “Quami Ekta Week” has been celebrated from 19-25" November, 2013 and Flag Day was observed on

25" November, 2013 through out the country by the National Foundation for Communal Harmony an

autonomous organization in collaboration with Union Ministry of Home Affairs.

In this connection, you are hereby directed to issue necessary instructions to all the

Govt./Pvt. Sr. Sec./ High Schools under your control to contribute generously to the Flag Day Fund. The

donations made to the Flag Day Fund will be used to provide financial assistance for relief and Rehabilitation of

children rendered orphan or destitute in communal, cast, ethic or terrorist violence. The Proceeds so collected

on_account of Flag Day may be sent directly in the shape of Bank Draft to Secretary, Ministry of Home

Affairs, National Foundation for Communal Harmony, Government of India, North Block, New Delhi, at

the earliest.

Similarly, All the Principals of Govt. Degree / Skt. Colleges /

Pvt. Colleges in Himachal Pradesh, are also directed to take appropriate action in

the matter as referred above, accordingly.

(Dr. Amar Dev),

Jt. Director of Higher Education(C),
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Endst. No. even dated Shimla-1 the December, 2013
Copy for information and necessary action to:- | _
1; The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2.

¢ 8

The Deputy Secretary (Home) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh, H.P.
Secretariat Shimla-2, w.r.t. letter No.Home-C(F)8-2/2000-I111, dated 26-11-2013.

The Technical Officer, IT Cell, Directorate of Higher Education, HP, with the
direction to upload the same on the departmental website.

4. Guard file. W

Jt. Director of Higher Education(C).
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1



